
	

	

 
 
 
October 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
CSEE asks parents to stay up to date and informed about their child’s education and ongoing activities at 
school by becoming active members of CSEE’s Parent Teacher Organization (PTO).  Parents are 
encouraged to attend the monthly PTO meetings.  By working together as partners in education, we can 
make a difference.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

PTO Meetings 
Starts Promptly at 5:30 PM in the MPR 

 
 

Thursday, October 12, 2017 
Thursday, November 16, 2017 
Thursday, December 14, 2017 

Thursday, January 11, 2018 
Thursday, February 8, 2018 

Thursday, March 8, 2018 
Thursday, April 12, 2018 
Thursday, May 17, 2018 
Thursday, June 14, 2018 

 
Please visit our website http://www.charterschoolofeducationalexcellence.org for up-to-date information 
and changes to our school calendar.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school.  We look forward to an amazing school year, and to working together with you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy V. Lopez 
Principal 


